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Attachment 1 – Individual submissions and comments from FRDC 
Representative Industry Organsations 

 

Feedback and comments were received from three of the FRDC Representative industry 
organisations. These are: 

1. National Aquaculture Council supports the FRDC submission. 

2. The National Seafood Industry Association (NSIA) members support the concept of codifying 
the Australian Fish Names Standard. However, they wanted CoOL regulations extended to 
the restaurant/dining sector.  

3. The Commonwealth Fisheries Association (CFA) supports the submission in general. 
However, does not support the suggestion that capture/harvest method be included or 
displayed for packaged and unpacked fish and fish products 
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